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PART B 

Introduction and Background: 

 
Before adopting the proposed budget, City Council shall hold a public hearing to allow anyone 
who wishes to be heard the opportunity. 
 

Discussion and Analysis: 

 
The proposed budget for FY25-26 was presented to City Council on May 23, 2025. The public 
hearing for FY25-26 was advertised in the May 22, 2025, edition of The Stokes News. 
 

Budgetary Impact: 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 


